
 

 

 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT       1 November 2017 

Aurora Labs Receives R&D Tax Incentive Refund of $1M 

Aurora Labs Limited (“Aurora” or “the Company”) (ASX:A3D), an industrial technology and 
innovation company that specialises in the development of 3D metal printers, powders, digital parts 
and their associated intellectual property, is pleased to confirm that it has received $1.0 million 
from the Australian Government’s Research and Development Tax Incentive Program for activities 
conducted during the financial year 2017. 

Proceeds from the R&D refund will further contribute to the development of Aurora’s Medium and 
Large format print technology and general working capital. The Company expects that it will be 
eligible to receive further reimberesement for funds incurred in its R&D programs during the 
financial year 2018. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact:  
 
enquiries@auroralabs3D.com  
 

ABOUT AURORA LABS  
 
Aurora Labs Limited (“the Company”) (ASX:A3D), an industrial technology and innovation 
company that specialises in the development of 3D metal printers, powders, digital parts and their 
associated intellectual property.  
 
Aurora Labs is listed on the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX:A3D).  
 
To learn more about Aurora Labs please visit: www.auroralabs3d.com 
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